
City of Falcon Heights 
City Hall 

2077 W. Larpenteur Avenue 
 

Unofficial Minutes 
Planning Commission Regular Meeting 

Tuesday, October 23, 2018  
7:00 p.m. 

 
 
A.  CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to order by Commission Chair Larkin at 7:15 pm. 
 
B.  ROLL CALL:   
 

Present:  Larkin, Murphy, and Williams 
 
Council Liaison:  Miazga 
 
Staff Liaisons:  Markon 

 
Absent:  Kotelnicki, Samatar, and Sunderland  
 
There was not a quorum, so no official business was conducted. 

 
C.  APPROVAL OF MINUTES – July 24, 2018, October 3, 2018 

 The minutes were tabled until the next meeting.   

D.  INFORMATION AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Chair Larkin shared information related to the proposed strategic plan at the University 
of Minnesota. He encouraged residents to attend upcoming public meetings and learn 
about potential upcoming changes. 

E.  ADJOURN 

Adjourned at 7:23 PM. 

F.  WORKSHOP 

Members of the Planning Commission and Environment Commission discussed the 2040 
Comprehensive Plan. Also discussed was the open house on September 25, 2018. Scott 
Wilson, 1889 Snelling Avenue North, encouraged the Commission to remove the 



properties along the west side of Snelling Avenue, between Questwood Drive and 
Roselawn Avenue, from consideration for future redevelopment.  

Those assembled from the Planning and Environment Commissions discussed the 
Environment Commission’s work updating the plan to include more information about 
sustainability and resiliency in the plan. Since there was no quorum of the Planning 
Commission, there were no votes taken on the suggestions.  

The workshop ended at 9:00 PM. 

          _____________________________  

                                                                                                        John Larkin, Chair  

Dated this 27th day of November, 2018  

 
__________________________________  
 

Justin Markon, Recorder 


